
 

 

 

“Extreme Makeover” Comes to Uniontown 
 

The City of Astoria recently created a Storefront Improvement Program for Uniontown businesses. 
Funds are available now to do qualified improvements to your building or storefront. 

Does your storefront scream for an update?   Do you want to increase your sales and profit margin? 
Here is a snapshot of the program: 

 50/50 matching grant up to $10,000 

 75/25 matching grant from $10,000-$50,000 

 Exterior improvements only: (Paint, awnings, signage, lighting, doors, windows, 
masonry restoration, siding, etc.) 

 Owner agrees to maintain improvements for seven years. 

 City has $250,000 budget for the first year of the program; first come, first served. 

 Reimbursement basis: Owner pays qualified contractor, City pays owner. 

 No application fee 
 

Still Interested? 
 

 

Contact Kevin A Cronin to get more information and schedule an onsite consultation 
503-338-5183 (w) 971-704-4821 (c) 

kcronin@astoria.or.us  ● www.astoria.or.us/community development/planning/projects  
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